
   
  

 
  
           
 

 
 

 

 

 

We are very excited about our updated Reading Areas, which have been fully updated and refreshed to 

really inspire the children to lose themselves in a good book. The PTA generously provided £100 for 

each classroom to help support this, and the teachers and TAs have been very 

creative and have done an incredible job of transforming them into an exciting and 

unique space for the children to further develop their love of Reading. We have the 

“Cave of Wonders” in Reception, “Cosy Corner” in Year 1, “Under the Sea” in Year 2, a “Wonderful 

Woodland” theme in Class 3, “Out of this World” in Class 4 and “The Greatest Showman” in Class 5. 

Please take the opportunity to come and see your child’s Reading area if you can make it in to school for 

Open Door. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Jensen in Y4 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Jensen has been showing an excellent 
attitude towards his work and behaviour in class and around school. Keep letting your light shine, Jensen, we are very 

proud of you. 

 

Dates for your Diary – Please take note of these upcoming dates 
Wednesday 13th-15th Feb- Y5/6 Borwick Hall Residential  
Friday 15th February – PTA Non-Uniform Day - Finish at 3:15pm  

Tuesday 26th February -  Re-open for the children @ 8:55am 
Friday 1st March – World Day of Prayer at St Christopher’s 4:00-5:30pm 

               Monday 4th March  @ 2pm Swimming Gala  
                     Monday 4th March  @ 6pm Y2 Parents’ Information Meeting for SATs  
                     Thursday 7th March - Parents’ Evening 3:30-5:00 and 6:00-7:00pm 
Tuesday 2nd April – Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea 
Monday 8th April – Easter Celebration Activity Day 
Wednesday 11th April – Easter Praise Celebration – all welcome 
 

Change 4 Life 
Please take time to read through the Change 4 Life pack (sent home this week) and consider  
creating healthier habits / making healthier food swaps which can help make happier and 
healthier lives.       

                      

                     

 

 

                     
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  Thank you for your support, 

                                                                                    C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is Forgiveness 
 

Congratulations to the football team who won 3:1 against  
Queen’s Drive on Wednesday. They have now made it through to the 

semi-finals of the Harold Slater Shield competition, which is a wonderful 
achievement against several much larger schools.  

Keep going team, we are very proud of you. 

Diversity 
Dance Festival  
A big well done 

to our Dance 
club who 

performed at 
Ashton 

Community 
Science College 
last Friday. They 

had a 
wonderful time 

celebrating 
diversity 

through dance.  
 


